
From: Stephen Wolff  
Sent: 21 August 2020 14:51 
To: Planning  
Subject: 2020/3838/T - Proposed tree works - 1 Englands Lane 

 

Sir/Madam  

 

We would like to do some tree works in the front garden of 1 Englands Lane, NW3 4YA, to 

reduce the height and spread of the three trees. 

 

As we are in a conservation area, my understanding is we must provide Camden with six 

weeks notice of the intended works, but that planning permission is not required. 

 

The plan is to undertake a tight pollard on the trees and reduce their height and width by up to 

30%. 

 

I attach photos of the trees. 

 

Please let me know if you require any further information. 

 

Regards 

 

Stephen Wolff 

 


